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PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  
THE NEW HAVEN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

 BOARD OF EDUCATION Committee 
 MEETING AS FOLLOWS: 

  
  
DATE OF MEETING: Thursday, November 4, 2021 
 
HOUR OF MEETING: 6:00 p.m.   
 
MEETING:   Building and Site Committee Meeting  
  
PLACE OF MEETING: Administration Building – Board of Education Room   
 
 
TELEPHONE NUMBER OF PRINCIPAL OFFICE OF BOARD OF EDUCATION  (586) 749-5123  
 
The New Haven Board of Education can be reached by sending an email to 
dratajczyk@newhaven.msid.net.   
  
BOARD MINUTES ARE LOCATED AT THE PRINCIPAL OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION  
New Haven Community Schools      Administrative Offices      30375 Clark Street      New Haven, MI  
48048  
  
  
ADA Notice: If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, 
qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or 
participate in the meeting or hearing, please contact the Superintendent’s Office at 586-749-5123 
OR dratajczyk@newhaven.misd.net at least one week prior or as soon as possible.  
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